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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no impact on expenditures of the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) 
because it does not operationally impact the agency. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  January 12, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill revises the permitted level of light transmission sunscreening devices installed on the 
windshield, side windows, and rear window of a motor vehicle.  Currently, the level is twenty-
seven percent; this bill changes the level to twenty percent.  There is no violation for a motor 
vehicle with a sunscreen device that complied with the twenty-seven percent level before 
January 1, 2021, so long as the original sunscreen device is in place.  Since this bill does not 
operationally affect DMV, there is no expenditure impact on the agency. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  
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